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Date:  January 2, 2018 

 

RE:  Death Investigation 
 

  

Fountain, Colorado – On January 1, 2018, at approximately 4:00 p.m., Fountain Police Officers responded to 

the area of the 500 block of South Santa Fe Avenue, to investigate a report of a person found unconscious. 

When officers arrived on scene, they located one adult male that was deceased and under the South Santa Fe 

Avenue bridge. 

 

The Fountain Police Department’s Investigations Division responded to the scene and initiated a death 

investigation. In the morning hours of January 2, 2018, an autopsy was conducted and the victim was identified 

as Fountain resident and 43 year old, Marshall James Reed. 

 

There is no known danger to the public and foul play is not suspected. 

 

This is an active investigation and any further information will be released from the Media Relations Officer. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this investigation, is asked to contact the Fountain Police Department at 

719-382-8555 or if you wish to remain anonymous, you may call Crime Stoppers Tip Line at (719) 634-STOP 

(7867) or 1-800-222-8477. 
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